
Senators: Based on a canvas of Senate committees, Senate Executive has determined 
there will not be sufficient business ready to proceed to Senate in December, and 
therefore the meeting scheduled for 14 December 2023 will not be held. Senate will 
next convene on Thursday, 25 January 2024. 

On behalf of the Executive Committee, thank you for your participation in Senate this 
term. Happy and safe holidays are wished for everyone. We look forward to the 
collegium gathering again in the new year. 


